

CHUYÊN ĐỀ 2: THÌ TƯƠNG LAI ĐƠN

1. Cách sử dụng

- Dùng để diễn tả hành động xảy ra trong tương lai.

Ví dụ: I will go back to my hometown tomorrow.

- Đặc biệt, dùng để đưa ra quyết định ngay khi nói.

Ví dụ: A: Do you want to go shopping with me this weekend?

B: Yes. That's a good idea.

A: Then I will pick you up at 8 a.m

2. Dấu hiệu nhận biết

- Tomorrow (ngày mai); next week/ month/ year; soon (sớm, chẳng bao lâu nữa); tonight (tối nay); in the future (trong tương lai);....

3. Cấu trúc

- Câu khẳng định: **S+ will+ V_nguyên thể**

Ví dụ: I will go to the bookshop tomorrow.

- Câu phủ định: **S+ will not/ won't + V_nguyên thể**

Ví dụ: She won't accept that job.

- Câu nghi vấn: **Will+ S+ V_nguyên thể?**

Ví dụ: Will you visit your parents next week?

BÀI TẬP ÁP DỤNG CHUYÊN ĐỀ 2

Bài 1: Chia động từ ở thì tương lai đơn.

1. A: "There's someone at the door."

B: "I _____ (get) it."

2. Joan thinks the Conservatives _____ (win) the next election.

3. A: "I'm going to move my house tomorrow."

B: "I _____ (come) and help you."

4. If she passes the exam, she _____ (be) very happy.

5. I _____ (be) there at four o'clock, I promise.

6. A: "I'm cold."

B: "I _____ (turn) on the fire."

7. A: "She's late."

B: "Don't worry she _____ (come)."

8. The meeting _____ (take) place at 6 p.m. 9. If

you eat all of that cake, you _____ (feel) sick. 10.

They _____ (be) at home at 10 o'clock.

Bài 2: Chia động từ ở thì tương lai đơn.

1. I'm afraid I _____ (not/ be) able to come tomorrow.
2. Because of the train strike, the meeting _____ (not/ take) place at 9 o'clock.
3. A: "Go and tidy your room."
B: "I _____ (not/ do) it!"
4. If it rains, we _____ (not/ go) to the beach.
5. In my opinion, she _____ (not/ pass) the exam.
6. A: "I'm driving to the party, would you like a lift?"
B: "Okay, I _____ (not/ take) the bus, I'll come with you."
7. He _____ (not/ buy) the car, if he can't afford it.
8. I've tried everything, but he _____ (not/ eat).
9. According to the weather forecast, it _____ (not/ snow) tomorrow.
10. A: "I'm really hungry."
B: "In that case we _____ (not/ wait) for John."

Bài 3: Chia động từ ở thì tương lai đơn.

1. The film _____ at 10:30 pm. (to end)
2. Taxes _____ next month. (to increase)
3. I _____ your email address. (not/to remember)
4. Why _____ me your car? (you/not/to lend)
5. _____ the window, please? I can't reach.
(you/to open)
6. The restaurant was terrible! I _____ there again. (not/to eat)
7. Jake _____ his teacher for help. (not/to ask)
8. I _____ to help you. (to try)
9. Where is your ticket? The train _____ any minute. (to arrive)
10. While the cat's away, the mice _____. (to play)
11. I (do) _____ it for you tomorrow.
12. My father (call) _____ you in 5 minutes.
13. We believe that she (recover) _____ from her illness soon.
14. I promise I (return) _____ to school on time.

15. If it rains, he (stay)_____at home.

16. You (take)_____ me to the zoo this weekend?

17. I think he (not come)_____back his hometown.

II. BÀI TẬP TỔNG HỢP THEO UNIT

Bài 1: Chọn từ có phần gạch chân được phát âm khác với các từ còn lại.

1. A. better B. prefer C. teacher D. worker

2. A. near B. hear C. dear D. bear

3. A. concert B. concern C. collect D. commmercial

4. A. picture B. culture C. neighbour D. tourist

5. A. dependent B. enjoy C. absent D. government

5. A. future B. return C. picture D. culture

6. A. first B. girl C. skirt D. sister

7. A. burn B. thunder C. hurt D. turn

8. A. nurse B. surf C. picture D. return

10. A. hero B. hour C. hospital D. hobby

Bài 2: Nối các danh từ trong bảng với động từ thích hợp để tạo thành cụm đúng.

athletics	basketball	cycling	football	karate	skating
swimming	tennis	computer games	photos	TV	
table tennis	judo	coins	bottles	aerobics	
stamps	gardening	camping	films	dolls	
music video	cartoons	table tennis			

1. go:

.....

2. do:

.....

3. collect:

.....

4. play:

.....

5. watch:

.....

6. take:

.....

Bài 3: Chọn đáp án đúng.

1. You need to be to follow eggshell carving because it may take two weeks to complete one shell.

- A. fit B. patient C. careful D. interested

2. My brother is very keen on swimming, and he goes swimming four a week.

- A. time B. a time C. times D. timings

3. If you choose sewing as your hobby, you will _____ you own clothes.

- A. make B. get C. do D. take

4. We often read the instructions carefully in order to make _____ of the things we like best.

- A. models B. copies C. uses D. meanings

5. What does your mother do her free time?

- A. in B. at C. while D. on

6. My sister doesn't like ice-skating because she thinks it is_____.

- A. dangerous B. danger C. in danger D. endangered

7. I think a hobby will always give you and help you_.

- A. pleased – relaxing C. pleasure – relaxed
B. pleased – relax D. pleasure – relax

8. You can share your stamps other collectors __a stamp club.

- A. with – at B. with – in C. to – in D. to – at

Bài 4: Chọn đáp án đúng để hoàn thành đoạn văn sau.

Coin collecting is one of the most popular hobbies in the world. Most coin (1) _____ enjoy trying to have a complete set of a country's coins. Some people collect coins for pleasure; (2) _____ collect coins in order to sell them later. From coins, we can also (3) _____ something about certain famous people and events in a country's (4) _____. Many beginning collector go to the bank and buy coins. Then they (5) _____ coin for their collection.

1. A. collectors B. collecting C. collected D. collections
2. A. another B. other C. others D. the other
3. A. teach B. learn C. give D. offer
4. A. history B. nature C. science D. geography
5. A. look B. see C. watch D. find

Bài 5: Đọc đoạn văn sau và chọn True hoặc False cho các câu dưới đây.

After school, Susan goes home to do her model-making. She loves making models. She started about a year ago. She needs about two weeks to make a model. Then she put it on the shelf in her bedroom. She has about twenty models now. She thinks she will need to get another shelf soon. Last term, she tried to start a club for model-making at school but the teachers and other children weren't interested. She thinks she has a lot of fun anyway.

Sentences	True	False
1. Susan makes models when she stays at school.		
2. She has made her models for about one year.		
3. It takes her two weeks to make two models.		

4. She will need another shelf for her models soon.		
5. Susan tried to start a club for model-making and the teacher and other children were keen on it very much.		

Bài 6: Đọc đoạn văn sau và trả lời câu hỏi.

Along with jogging and swimming, cycling is the best all-round form of exercise. It can help to increase your strength and energy, giving you a stronger heart. You don't carry the weight of your body on your feet when cycling. It is also a good form for people with a pain in your feet or your back. You should start your hobby slowly. Doing too quickly can have bad effects. You should cycle twice or three times a week. If you find you are in pain, you will stop and take a rest.

1. Why is cycling a good form of exercise?

2. Why might people with a pain in the back go cycling?

3. What will happen if you do too quickly?

4. How often should you go cycling?

5. What will you do if you find you are in pain?
